
Dear Elon Musk, CEO of Tesla. 

In relation to the vacancy of Financial Director, I would like to present my career, 
skills, abilities and values, which I am convinced fit with the needs of the company, 
especially at this time of taking on new business challenges. 

With more than three years of experience as an executive in companies in the sector, 
I believe that my profile is exactly what they are looking for. 

In addition to my training and extensive experience as a businesswoman, she 
studied Business with a Focus on Entrepreneurship at the INEF.  But without a 
doubt, the most valuable thing about my candidacy is the passion that I put into 
everything I do, the taste for a job well done, the ability to obtain good results with 
all the teams with which he worked over the years and for doing grow my team both 
personally and professionally. 

Without further ado, I hope you will take my candidacy into consideration, and we 
can formalize a personal interview.  I will be reachable by phone 9611683331 or by 
email at taniaguillen@inef.edu.com 

Remains at your disposal and best regards, 

Tania Lizbeth Guillen Aguilar 
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